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This issue of Balgarski ezik features the talks presented at the scientific 
session held on the occasion of the 110th anniversary of Acad. Vladimir Geor-
giev (1908–2018), an eminent scholar known for his innovative ideas and im-
pressive achievements in the field of Balkan and Indo-European linguistics and 
the ancient languages of the Balkan Peninsula and the Mediterranean in par-
ticular, as well as for his contribution to Bulgarian studies and etymology. The 
commemorative session was organised by the Institute for Bulgarian Language 
at the Bulgarian Academy of Sciences and the 13 Centuries Bulgaria National 
Endowment Fund. The most significant contributions of the renowned paleo-
linguist were brought forward in the perspective and context of the scholarly 
achievements in these areas in the 21st century. 

The topics covered by the talks draw on Acad. Georgiev's most significant 
scientific contributions in the field of onomastics and etymology. His studies on 
the Thracian language and its influence on the Bulgarian nominal system, along 
with his role in the rise of Bulgarian etymology, the crafting of a new etymo-
logical dictionary of Bulgarian and the conception of a methodology for etymo-
logisation of Bulgarian lexis have been continued in the studies of his followers. 

In addition, the issue features three other papers. One of them is a phototype 
reprint of a study by Acad. V. Georgiev, first published in Balgarski ezik in 1973, 
which tackles diachronically the Present tense verb system in the overall struc-
ture of Bulgarian according to the principles of structural morphology. The other 
two papers represent a continuation of Acad. Georgiev’s scientific oeuvre – one 
is a study in onomastics that touches on his work through an interpretation of 
Bulgarian family names whose derivational structure is related to names of 
settlements; the other discusses the artificial creation of two written regional 
norms of literary Bulgarian – in the Aegean region of Greece and in the Repub-
lic of Macedonia. 
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